
November 11, 2016 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

~~ ·; C t L. k 
~·~~ en ury 1n ™ 

Jason D. Topp 
Associate General Counsel - Regulatory 

(651) 312-5364 

Re: In the Matter of the approval of a Wireless Interconnection Agreement 
between Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and Onvoy Spectrum, LLC 
Docket No. TC16-061 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

In response to the Commission Staff's request dated November 9, 2016, Qwest 
Corporation dba CenturyLink QC ("CenturyLink") and Onvoy Spectrum, LLC ("Onvoy") 
state that the above-referenced Agreement allows for the exchange of traffic between 
Onvoy's wireless network and CenturyLink's network. The agreement covers the types of 
traffic that can be exchanged and what types of traffic cannot be exchanged, and it outlines 
wireless interconnection requirements, trunking requirements, and ancillary services that are 
available such as LNP, network security and rates for services provided. The agreement also 
contains standard general terms covering definitions, length of agreement, disputes, billing, 
assignment, governing law, insurance and limitation of liabilities. 

Approval of the Agreement will serve the public interest and offer benefits to 
consumers in South Dakota. The ability to exchange traffic between Onvoy and 
Century Link benefits customers of both companies and all wireless users in South Dakota. 
For these reasons, Onvoy and CenturyLink respectfully submit that the public interest, 
convenience and necessity would be furthered by approval of this wireless interconnection 
agreement. 

Very truly yours, 

JDT/bardm 

cc: Mr. Kyle Bertrand (via email) 

200 South 5th Street, Room 2200 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 

www.centurylink.com 


